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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

27th Session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Finland– 03 May 2017
Mr. President,

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Finland and expresses appreciation for its national report and update provided this afternoon. 
We take note of the adoption of a National Action Plan on Fundamental and Human Rights for 2017–2019, which aims to promote human rights.
We commend Finland for the high percentage of women’s participation in the State legislature and also in the European Parliament and would appreciate if the delegation could share some of the best practices and measures adopted to encourage women to be involved in public life and parliamentary politics.  

We recognize the efforts of the Government to strengthen gender equality including through the adoption of Action Plans for Gender Equality and an Act on Equality between Women and Men. In this context, Sri Lanka recommends Finland to continue to narrow wage disparities between men and women in line with the country’s Equal Pay Programme for 2016–2019.
We wish Finland success in its UPR engagement.

Thank you.
